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  Iraq: Amnesty International strongly condemns attack on UN 
headquarters 

 
 
Mexico- Responding to reports of a car bomb at UN headquarters in Baghdad,  Irene Khan, Secretary 

General of Amnesty International expressed outrage at the attack. 

 

 "This attack is utterly reprehensible. The direct targeting of the United Nations civilian headquarters 

can only be a major setback to the United Nations crucial human rights and humanitarian efforts for the 

people of Iraq," Ms Khan said. 

 

 " The thoughts of everyone at Amnesty International are with the United Nations' staff, their families 

and all those affected." 

 

For further information please contact:  

Judit Arenas on 00 52 55 5995 1844 or 00 44 7778 472 126 or the Press Office on 00 52 55 5439 

7786 

 

 

 

Public Document 

**************************************** 

For more information please call Amnesty International's press office in London, UK, on +44 20 7413 5566 

Amnesty International, 1 Easton St., London WC1X 0DW.  web: http://www.amnesty.org 

 

For latest human rights news view http://news.amnesty.org


